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Congregation Meeting This Sunday
We will have a congregation finance meeting on Sunday, June 16 at 10:30am (following the 9:30am
worship service) to approve the budget for the coming fiscal year. The meeting will be held in person in
the sanctuary.

Summer Worship Times Begin This Sunday
Summer worship times begin this Sunday, June 16th. We will switch to one service at 9:30am on Sundays
(in-person and online) and one worship service on Mondays at 7pm (in-person only).

Father's Day Cookies - New
The OSL Life Team will be passing out cookies to Fathers this Sunday, June 16th, to thank them for life!
Children are a heritage from the Lord, offspring a reward from him. Like arrows in the hands of a warrior
are children born in one’s youth. Blessed is the man whose quiver is full of them. -Psalm 127:3-5a

Lutheran Night at the Lugnuts - New
Join fellow LCMS Lutherans from the greater Lansing area to watch the Lugnuts play at Jackson Field on
Friday, August 2nd. Tickets purchased through OSL are $5 per person age 2 and up, and include
reserved seating and all-you-can-eat dinner on the Tailgate Terrace. Tickets are subsidized by a grant
from the Church Extension Fund and the Michigan District LCMS. Donations brought to the game go to
the Greater Lansing Food Bank. Signup in the church lobby and submit payment by July 14.

VBS: SCUBA Diving into Friendship with God - Join us this Monday!
Please join us for VBS 2024 on June 17-20 from 6-8pm. Take kids deep into an amazing undersea
adventure where they’ll experience the ever-flowing, never-ending love of God. At Scuba VBS, kids will be
immersed in the Word and discover what living water is really all about! We are looking for many
volunteers to help us have a wonderful week. Each night we will have Family Dinners at 5:15pm and a
free will donation will be taken. Use the following link to register to attend and to volunteer!
https://vbspro.events/p/events/oslvbs24 We can't wait to dive into God's word with you this summer.
Contact Natalie Clark (natalieclark723@gmail.com) if you have any questions!

Thank You - New
I would like to thank Our Savior Lutheran Church and School, students, school families, staff, and
members for the outpouring of love and support at my Retirement Celebration on June 2nd. It was
evident that many people had a part from the decorations, the desserts, the food and its preparations, and
the clean-up. It has been a blessing to serve alongside such wonderful people. I look forward to
Learning, Living, and Sharing Christ in this next phase of life. In Christ, Mrs. Kristi Sohn

Hannah's House Project Thank You - New
OSL Parents, students, staff, congregation members, your response to the Hannah’s House project has
been overwhelming. Thank you for donating the carloads of mother and baby supplies and monetary
donations! God bless each of you for so lovingly supporting Hannah’s House. You have been the hands
and feet of our Lord Jesus here in Lansing, Michigan. Check out the expanded update on this wonderful
service project: click here.

https://vbspro.events/p/events/oslvbs24
https://vbspro.events/p/events/oslvbs24
https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/00a6215e-d125-3bb2-f6ef-0d21832579dd/Hannahs_house_update.pdf


Michigan College Students - New
A network of campus ministries and local congregations from the Michigan, English, and North Wisconsin
Districts are ready to support your college students this fall. Campus Ministry provides a nurturing
environment where students can thrive and find belonging within a faith community during their time at
school. Join us in creating meaningful connections and fostering spiritual growth among the next
generation of leaders. Interested in getting connected? Click here for more information and to fill out a
contact form!

Backpack Supply Drive
Help us give back to the local community by donation school supplies for children in our area. How can
you help: with donation of new school supplies or a monetary donation, items will be given away by our
food bank. For approximately $25, we can provide all the school supplies for a student in need. We have
created an amazon wish list; https://a.co/16HZHFL the supplies directly ship here for your convenience.
Monetary donations and supplies will be collected through August 1st. Items can be dropped off in the
church lobby or given to the Receptionist, Kendra Waldie. Monetary donations can be mailed in or placed
in the drop box outside the church and school office.

OSL Sightseers tour: Charleston, SC & Myrtle Beach - Sign up today!
Join us for this fantastic 9-day charter bus trip as we tour Charleston, known as the Holy City and Myrtle
Beach, September 23rd - October 1st. We will also be visiting numerous historical sights, enjoying some
low-country cuisine, evening shows, museums, and more! For more information check out the display
and sign up table in the church lobby or contact Dave Wright. Deadline to sign up and submit the deposit
is June 30th.

Summer Basketball Camp: July 22-25, 6pm-8pm
The cost is $60 per camper and includes a camp t-shirt and beverages. All boys and girls entering 2nd-8th
grade in the fall of 2024 are eligible to attend. Registration forms are available outside of the school office
or click here. Questions: call Bill Burmeister at 517-898-3446.

Thank You! - New
Thank you to everyone who donated their scrap metal back in April in support of our youth who are going
to the Annual Youth Gathering. With your help, they were able to raise $1,307, which is a huge blessing
in their fundraising efforts.

Altar Flowers - New
The altar flowers this Sunday are given by the Kopper Family in praise and thanksgiving on the occasion
of the 50th Anniversary of Pastor Kopper’s Ordination.

Pictorial Directories are here!
Thank you for your patience and to those who had their portraits taken! If you had your portrait taken, your
directory is waiting for you in the receptionists office. Please stop in at your convenience to pick it up.
There are no additional directories available at this time.

Online Connecting Card
If you are away or joining in worship from home, you can now connect with us by clicking here. We would
love to hear from you, who is worshiping with you and if you have any prayer needs.

https://michigandistrict.org/campusconnect/
https://michigandistrict.org/campusconnect/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/38DJZOESTKS75/ref=hz_ls_biz_ex
https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/d610c013-e9bd-615f-d5d5-fb40b7921ffe/Myrtle_Beach_Charleston_Trip_2024_Flyer_FINAL.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/d760be2a5ea224502c54f76d5/files/c77c193a-588d-85e8-7f6a-bbb51fc9ed98/OSL_Bball_Camp_Registration_2024.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHUUf47hqW1uNaarGGUnoZyEB1M646_KVlj9v909SfB5VBhQ/viewform


Summer Worship Opportunities
- Sundays at 9:30am in-person & online
- Sundays at 10:30am (Hmong worship) in-person in the music room
- Mondays at 7:00pm in-person only

Office Hours
The church and school office hours are Monday through Friday from 8am to 4pm.

Last Week's Attendance
In-Person Online

8:30am Worship: 183 162
10:30am Worship: 326 188

10:30am Hmong Worship: 8
517 350

Total: 867

www.oursaviorlansing.org
517-882-8665

Join our email list to receive the weekly news and announcements by sending a message
to contact@oursaviorlansing.org
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